
From: Janeczek, Joseph
To: Neal, Conor
Cc: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR; Finn, Molly; Clarizio, Richard; Mator, Richard; Danko, Jeff; Suennen, Ryan; mia

Lombardi (JCI)
Subject: RE: July 25, 2017 follow up
Date: Thursday, August 10, 2017 12:51:18 PM

Conor -
 
This e-mail acknowledges our receipt of your letter on our July 25, 2017 meeting.  We are in the
process of drafting our own response to the meeting and should have that to you within a week or
two.
 
Joe
 
Joseph Janeczek, PE ARM
Associate Director -  Global Environmental Heath and Safety/EHS
Corporate
Johnson Controls
 
+1 609-216-8697
jjaneczek@tyco.com  
@johnsoncontrols
www.johnsoncontrols.com
 
Johnson Controls
9 Roszel Road
Princeton, NJ 08540
USA
 
THIS MESSAGE MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL. The information contained
in, or attached to, this message is intended solely for the use of the specific person(s) named above. If you are not the
intended recipient then you have received this communication in error and are prohibited from review, retransmission, taking
any action in reliance upon, sharing the content of, disseminating or copying this message and any of the attachments in any
way. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender immediately and promptly delete this
message from all types of media and devices. Thank you.
 

From: Neal, Conor [mailto:Neal.Conor@epa.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:01 PM
To: Janeczek, Joseph
Cc: kristin.dufresne@wisconsin.gov; Finn, Molly; Clarizio, Richard; Mator, Richard; Danko, Jeff;
Suennen, Ryan
Subject: July 25, 2017 follow up
 
Joe,
 
Following up on our July 25, 2017 meeting, attached is a summary of EPA’s position and a request
for a schedule and workplan detailing the work Tyco will perform to meet the requirements of the
AOR up until, and beyond December 31, 2017. Also attached is a list of people in attendance at the
meeting and their contact information.
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Feel free to contact me with any questions.
 
Thank you,
Conor
 
Conor Neal
Geologist
Land & Chemicals Division
US EPA, Region 5, LU-MC-16J
77 West Jackson Blvd
Chicago, IL
(312) 886-7193
 

This e-mail contains privileged and confidential information intended for the use of the addressees named above. If you are not the
intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that you must not disseminate, copy or take any action in respect of any
information contained in it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and immediately
destroy this e-mail and its attachments.


